
EL DORADO COUNTY PROBATION DEPARTMENT 
MEMORANDUM 

TO: Board of Supervisors 

CC: Don Ashton, Chief Administrative Officer 

FROM: Brian J. Richart, Chief Probation Officer 

DATE: March 4, 2022 

RE: 21-1927 Noble Agreement for Services - Retroactive Status 

The Probation Department is recommending the Board approve Agreement for Services 6151 
with a retroactive term beginning November 1, 2021. Probation has been contracting with Noble 
since October 28, 2015. The most recent contract with Noble, 3408, expired on October 31, 
2021. The Noble Platform is used extensively by staff on a daily basis and due to the specificity 
of the fo1ms, assessments, and case planning provided by the vendor, communication throughout 
the contract process was lengthy and detailed, to ensure continued integration of the Platform. 
There was much exchange of information and confirmation of obligations between the vendor 
and Probation due to the specialized services the vendor provides, to ensure accurate and updated 
Scope of Work and Compensation for Services, with the most recent changes to the agreement in 
January 2022, resulting in the retroactive request for Board approval. 
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~ ~ \o 
Brian J. Richart, Chief Probation o'fficer 
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